
The Connecticut SBDC is funded in part through a cooperative agreement with the U.S. Small Business 
Administration, the Connecticut Department of Economic and Community Development, and the 
University of Connecticut. All programs of the Connecticut SBDC are open to the public on a non-

discriminatory basis. Reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities will be made if 
requested at least two weeks in advance.

OVERVIEW:  RESTAURANT
REVITALIZATION FUND

There is no charge for these events but advance 
registration is required.

Join the U.S. SBA Connecticut District Office, 
CTSBDC, the CT Department of Economic and 
Community Development and the Connecticut 
Restaurant Association to learn about the soon to 
be launched Restaurant Revitalization Fund.

We will go over a few important points, including 
determining eligibility, the covered period, eligible 
expenses, estimating grant amounts based on 
revenues as well as the time the applicant has 
been in operation, and required documentation.

LIVE WEBINAR
April 16 @ 9:30am

LIVE WEBINAR
April 20 @ 9:30am

In partnership with

The April 20 webinar will be a more in-depth 
review of the application process based on the 
guidelines released.

https://ctsbdc.uconn.edu/news_events/overview-restaurant-revitalization-fund-april-20/
https://ctsbdc.uconn.edu/news_events/overview-restaurant-revitalization-fund-april-16/

